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Advertising Campaign-Childrens’ Flu Vaccine

Beginning next week and for two weeks the IPU will be running a campaign on national and
regional radio stations encouraging parents to get the flu vaccine for their children in a
pharmacy. The campaign will also be promoted on social media. Please listen to the radio
ad here.
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